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24th January 2007 

Waste Licensing Section 
Envi ronmen ta I Protection 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Ref: Waste License Application Ref: 230-1 
Applicant: Valeco Ltd. 

___- 
I_ __ - __ 

~ ~ - - li>- - Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to the above application. 

We have deep concerns regarding this proposed development in our area. 

As parents of a young child, we are fearful of the harmful emissions from this 
proposed development. We live within a two mile radius. Our local national school 
which is situated 500 meters from the site and I fear it will have drastic 
consequences on it, if allowed to go ahead. 

The road infrastructure to support such as development is totally unsuitable. The 
area is a network of byroads where access on many of the roads is unsuitable for 
two cars passing, let alone the volume of traffic proposed. 

Araglen is unspoilt area with a rough beauty that only when seen can be 
appreciated. We as residents would like to keep it this way and strongly oppose this 
proposed development. 

We ask you to totally reject this application for a waste license. 

i 

/ Colette White 
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